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19 March 2021 
 

 
K 
fyi-request-14862-1bc42bc5@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 
 

Dear K 
 
We are in receipt of your Official Information Request dated 5 March 

2021 transferred from the Department of Internal Affairs to 
MidCentral District Health Board on 11 March 2021. 

 
You advised that you would like information regarding administration 
and costs associated with a ‘Vulnerable Persons List’.  MidCentral 

District Health Board does not generate, hold or administer such a 
list and I am therefore unable to provide any information in this 

regard.  
 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the 
Ombudsman of this decision.  Information about how to make a 
complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 

freephone 0800 802 602.” 
 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, 
may be published on the MidCentral DHB website ten working days 
after your receipt of this response. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Scott Ambridge 

Operations Executive 
Mental Health & Addiction Services 
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